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DATED:   16 AUGUST 2024 

    TO:   EMPLOYERS IN EASTERN CAPE IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

     NOTICE:              MIFA TWO POT RETIREMENT SYSTEM: GO LIVE 

    PRIORITY:   HIGH 

Please find below a notice from the Motor Industry Fund Administrators advising of planned 

engagement sessions in the Gqeberha, Kariega and East London areas from 26 to 30 August 

2024.  

It is essential that both employers and employees in the industry are well informed on this very 

important matter and invite employers and employees to take advantage of these planned 

engagement sessions offered by the Motor Industry Fund Administrators.   

Please utilize the link below as referred to in the MIFA notice under “Call to action for employers” 

to confirm your details and your preferred slot, taking into consideration the specific dates 

allocated to each area as per the MIFA notice.  

https://forms.office.com/r/fZbF0XVW8W 

Please note that the signing up deadline is set at 20 August 2024. 

Should you have any further queries, please utilize the MIFA provided email 

engagement@mifa.org.za 

 

Kind Regards 

Leslie Palmer 

Regional Secretary – MIBCO Eastern Cape. 
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